
QUESTION 2 
 

COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING – 9 DECEMBER 2021 
 

Question to Cllr Wilson 
Cabinet Member for Communities and Culture 

 
By Cllr Oates 

 

Question 

During the pandemic Tamworth community stepped up and showed its 

heart and spirit. 
 

One group that delivered fantastic support for the community was 
Community Together CIC. This work has continued with the group 

currently on working to bring a visit by Santa Clause to local children 
who are in economic hardship. 
 

Would the Leader/Cabinet Member join me in congratulating the 
organisation on this fantastic work? 

 

Reply 

We are immensely proud of the work that the voluntary sector has 

delivered during the pandemic.  
 

We would like to congratulate Community Together CIC for some 
fantastic initiatives, which included a visit to Father Christmas. 
Watching the way this community group has helped children in the 

area, who have experienced real hardship during this time, has been 
humbling.  

 
On behalf of Staffordshire County Council, I offer my sincere thanks for 

the work of the volunteers and look forward to seeing more great 
initiatives in the future.  

 


